
 
 
From: Vice President Robin Holmes-Sullivan 
To: Off-campus students 
Date: October 19, 2020 

 

Dear LC Off-Campus Students; 
 
Thank you for your recent participation in support of our efforts to monitor and track COVID-19 
in our community.  Many of you fulfilled our request to receive a COVID-19 PCR test--thank 
you.  And I have good news:  all of the results from the random selection of off-campus students 
for testing came back negative.  That is indicative of the good work and commitment that you 
are demonstrating to your LC community and we are very grateful to you for your efforts!  While 
news stories across the country only report the disappointing news of students choosing to 
gather in large numbers and perhaps disregard the health mitigation efforts put forward by their 
schools and county, LC is bucking that trend.   
 
A few of you perhaps did not see our email or didn’t get back to us in time for this testing 
round.  Delays in testing cause us to expend quite a bit of energy attempting to track down 
students and make arrangements for additional testing, keeps us from knowing the overall 
health of the community, and it may result in unnecessary expenses for you as a 
student.  Please continue to check your email regularly; as we may ask you to participate in 
other testing in the future.  Until then, keep up the good work, and thank you! 
 
WeB4Me@LC! 
 
Sincerely, 

 

Robin H. Holmes-Sullivan 
Vice President of Student Life and Dean of Students 
Lewis & Clark College 
 


